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Board Memo 041-2021: USPS Temporary Change to Handbook EL-312, 120 
Day Limit on Higher-Level Assignments Extended 
 
Executive Board, 
The USPS has again extended the 120-Day Rule in Handbook EL-312, Section 
743.15, 120-Calendar-Day Limit on Higher-Level Temporary Assignments, until 
August 9, 2021. (See attached). 
 
Please share the attachment and memo with your membership. It will also be 
posted on the NAPS website Bulletin Board. 
 
Thank you and stay safe. 
NAPS Headquarters 
 




